

Tórshavn, 13 December 2019

The Rt Hon Boris Johnson, MP Prime Minister United Kingdom

Dear Born

On behalf of the Government and people of the Faroe Islands, I would like to take the opportunity to congratulate you on winning the general election yesterday.

I would also like to thank you for the constructive meeting last month, reaffirming the close relationship between our countries and the potential for greater cooperation. It would be my great pleasure to formally invite you, the Prime Minister, as well as other representatives of the UK government to come to the Faroe Islands to mark the 75th Anniversary of the end of the Second World War and British occupation of the Faroe Islands.

I would be privileged to have you and your delegation as my guest during your stay in the Faroe Islands. Our respective administrations could work on a wider program for you, including time dedicated to discuss areas of common interests for our two countries, some of which we touched upon in Downing Street.

I wish you and your Government continued success in the work that lies ahead.

Yours sincerely,

Bárður á Steig Nielsen Prime Minister